
January 2021 Lock Down  

(initially until February Half Term) 
 

Please see below some bullet point guidance in order to give some clarity this evening.  I 

will put together more detailed plans and advise on Tuesday and get this to all parents as 

soon as possible. 

 

 

Attendance at School: 

 

 Attendance at school is only for children of Key Workers (please see guidance).  

 Other families may also be contacted dependent on circumstance. 

 Please only attend school tomorrow if you attended as a key worker child during 

the last lock down.  If you can keep your child at home then please do. 

 If you are newly a key worker then please do not send your child to school 

tomorrow until you have requested a place and heard back, unless there is no 

alternative. 

 We will be asking for verification of key worker status. 

 

Online learning: 

 

 Home schooling work will be available from Wednesday, together with a plan 

outlining the objectives of your child’s learning. 

 Face to Face sessions will begin to be scheduled on Wednesday and be up and 

running by Thursday 

 

 If you do not have your child’s Team’s login and details then please request these 

from your child’s teacher 

 

Cabin Club: 

 

 Cabin Club (including breakfast sessions) will be closed for the rest of this term.  

Further updates will be given later in the school term 

 

Nursery: 

 

 Only open to Key Worker children 


